
From 1 February 2023
these single-use plastics 

are banned in Victoria

Single-use 
plastics ban

www.vic.gov.au/plastics

Single-use plastic 
straws & stirrers

Single-use 
plastic cutlery

Single-use 
plastic plates 

Expanded 
polystyrene  

foodware & cups

Single-use 
plastic cotton 

buds 

Some exemptions apply to 
specific items.



Support for business
The Victorian Government is offering a range of 
information and services to help organisations and 
businesses to understand and prepare for the ban. 

Free online information sessions
Free information sessions are being held online  
every Friday at 11am until February 2023.  
Register via the website or QR code above.

For more information: 

Tollfree hotline: 1800 844 946 

Email: sustainability@nra.net.au

Website & materials

Visit the website for more 
information and guidance 
about the ban.  

The website also offers 
factsheets, posters, and 
translated materials.

www.vic.gov.au/plastics


